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Father/Grandfather night tonight 
Tonight there is a change of pace from last 
Thursdays amazing and energetic School 
Musical with the very successful 
Fathers/Grandfathers night being held at NEPS 
from 5-7pm. This will again be a great night for 
members of the NEPS community to join 
together and enjoy the company of others around 
excellent activities. I look forward to seeing you 
there!  
There is a Pop up Book Fair in the library along 
with many activities around the school, 
remember to bring along your spare change as 
there are  some wonderful raffle prizes to be 
won. 

Holli and her G sound 

 
It is great to see excellent student work and this 
week we have two grades doing very well. 
Firstly Holli came and demonstrating her 
learning of the sound ”g” (pictured with Cailin).  
 
Grade 3/4 JH Great Maths Growth  
Then students in Grade 3/4JH, Connor, Liam, 

Ryder, Alexia, Brady, Kobie, Lydia and Bonnie 
(see pictured) came to my office to show me their 
fantastic improvement in the Maths. Well done to 
all the NEPS students who do there best every 
day in every class.  
 

Next week I will be attending the Grade 5/6 
Camp to Melbourne and am looking forward to 
working with students in the less familiar field of 
Melbourne!  
 

Enjoy your week, 
Matt McKittrick 
Principal 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

3rd 
September  

4 
 

Last day  
for 

payment 
Prep JC 

Swimming 

5 6 
Footy Day  

Lunch 
 

Father 
Grandfather 

Night  
5.00-7.00pm  

7 
5/6 

Winter  
Sport  

@South 
Street 
12.30-
3.00pm 

10 
Prep JC 

commence 
swimming 

11 12 
5/6 camp  
Departing 
at  7.30am  

13 
5/6 camp 

14 
5/6 camp  
returning 

17 
Thankyou 
Morning 
Tea for 
Julie 

Bruce 
10.45 

18 
Grade 1/2  
Excursion 

Immigration 
Museum 
Morwell 

19 
NEXUS  

Arts 

20 
 

SCHOOL  
Disco  

21 
End Term 

3 
1.15pm 
finish  
No canteen 
No buses  

                                 HOLIDAYS 
Term 4  
Begins 

8th 
October  

HATS 
HATS 
HATS 

Prep DR 
Swimming 
note home 

9 10 11 12 
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Repectful Roo winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HATS IN TERM 4 
Just a reminder that hats must be worn in terms 
1 and 4. Hats need to be school approved and in 
good condition. So start looking for you hat, if 
you can’t find your hat, you can purchase a new 
hat from the uniform shop. 
Navy Surf Hat costs $11.00 
Navy Bucket Hat costs $8.00 
The uniform shop is open each Monday morning 
from 8.30am -9.00am or you can make an 
appointment  
NO HAT NO PLAY. 

 
Footy Day   Will they stay on top? 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT RESPECT AWARD      

WINNERS 

Prep JC Bailey Jones Putting in a great  effort 
with your reading and 
writing 

Prep DR Knightly 
Brooks 
Ella Horton 
Mason  
Van Dorp  

ALL being super 
successful in Maths and 
learning all the ways to 
make 10 

Prep JF Sienna Brien Trying her hardest to sit 
her writing on the dotted 
thirds correctly. Well done  

1/2 JH Connor 
Armstrong  

For  being confident in 
knowing the learning 
intention and success 
criteria and reflecting on  
what  you  have achieved   

1/2 RJ Tyler Nash 

Byrne 

Reflecting on  his hand 
writing and making 
changes to improve it 

1/2 PF Xander 
Lindsay 

For confidently 
participating in our school 
production and stepping 
out of your comfort zone, 
Well done ! 

3/4 JH Jordan Mallia  Being engaged in his 
learning by knowing what 
his learning intention is. 

5/6 BD Brodie Nash 
Byrne 

Being engaged in all his 
school work and being a 
great team member of the 
class 

5/6 JK Blake 
Holloway  

Being curious in all of his 
maths lessons and 
exploring various topics 

5/6 EA Chad Welton Showing curiosity when 
learning new things  

SCIENCE Daimen 
Nunes  

The effort he put into his 
water wheel  
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The Disco is coming. 
The Disco is coming. 
Thursday 20th September  we 
will be having our School 
Disco in the school gym.  
Children can come dressed 
in double denim with a 
twist, or anything disco 
 

The times are as follows: 
Grade Prep -2    5.00pm -6.00pm   
Grade 3-6           6.15pm -7.30pm   
Students can come along on the night the cost of 
entry is $5.00 per student, which they just pay at 
the door.  
The $5.00 entry will also give students a free 
bottle of water when they arrive. 
On the night students will also be able to 
purchase the following from the canteen. 

Bag of lollies $1.00 
 

 
Soft drink $2.00 
 
 

Bottle of water $1.50  
 
Parents must be at the door to pick up their 
children at the end of the night. 
NO PASS OUTS ! 
 

 
 
 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
NO LONGER AVAILABLE Just a message to 
parents that the Oak Banana Light Milk has been 
discontinued so we only have Strawberry and 
Chocolate for sale. 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
            TERM 3 
 

Friday      September 7th    AM Jude B  
                                            PM Julie S 
Thursday September 13th    PM Mel M 
Friday      September 14th    AM Julie S 
                                             PM Jude B 
Lunch Order days are Thursday and Fridays only 

Moe Neighbourhood House 
School Holiday  Program  

 
 
 
Moe Neighbourhood 
house is running 
School holiday 
programs for children 
4+ during the Sept 

school holidays. 
There are many fun workshops for the kids to 
take part in. 
Each workshop starts at 1.00pm and will run for 
approx. 2 hours. Costs range from gold coin to 
$10 per child depending on the activity.  
Place are Limited, so make sure you book in 
early. 
For any more information, you can contact us on 
the details listed below: 

Moe Neighbourhood House Inc. 
1-11 James Street 

Moe 
Contact Persons: Marti Brown and Sam Kruc 

(03) 5126 3123 
Email moemnh@bigpond.com 

 

 
 

mailto:moemnh@bigpond.com
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Newborough East Primary School will be 

holding a fete on Sunday the 21st of October 

from 10am -2pm. Funds raised will be used 

to purchase new junior playground 

equipment. In order for our fete to be 

successful we require as many volunteers as 

possible to assist with the running of stalls 

throughout the day. Classes all have their 

own stall to run. We also need people to help 

with setting up and cleaning up afterwards. If 

you are able to provide us with a couple of 

hours assistance we would be most grateful. 

We will roster people on in 1-2 hour blocks 

so you can still enjoy fete day. For Health 

and Safety reasons small children can not 

accompany you while you are rostered on a 

stall. Please fill in the form below and return 

it to the office by Wednesday the 19th of 

September. We will have a helpers meeting 

on Wednesday the 12th of October at 2.45pm 

in the staffroom.

cut here---------------------------------------------------- 
 
Helper’s 
Name:_________________________________ 
 

Phone No:______________________________ 
 

Child’s Name: 
_______________________________________ 
 

Room:___________ 
 

I am able to assist: 
 Ä   10am - 12noon                               
 Ä   12 noon - 2pm 
 Ä    8am - 10am (setting up) 
 Ä    2pm - 4pm (cleaning up) 
 

The canteen will be operating on this day. Please 
tick if you are a regular N.E.P.S canteen helper.  
 
Thank you N.E.P.S Fundraising Committee 

 

    Cake Stall     

Donations 
 

Please complete the form below 
and return it to school by Wednesday the 19th  of 
September. Any questions please contact Kathy 
Mewett on 0351261399 or pop into the Artroom 
(Monday-Thursday) during school hours. 
 
Food regulation compliant labels and trays for 
slices/cakes etc will be sent home with your 
child(ren) on Tuesday the 9th of October. We 
usually have 6-8 items per tray.  Due to Health 
regulations we cannot sell any items filled/topped 
with fresh cream.  All donations will need to be 
clearly labelled with ingredients, storage, use by 
and numbered (each person donating items will 
be allocated a number which will need to be 
written on labels). 
Drop off goods to the Staffroom at Newborough 
East Primary School between 3pm and 5pm on 
Saturday the 20th October. 
_______________________________________ 
Newborough East Primary School Fete, 
Sunday 21st  October 2018 
 
Name:____________________________ 
 
Phone No.__________________ 
 
Child’s Name:__________________  Room:___  
 
I am able to contribute the following (please tick) 
Cakes, slices, biscuits - details 
_______________________________________ 
_______________________________________
_______________________________________ 
_______________________________________ 
 
Preserves (jam, sauce etc) - details 
_______________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________ 
 
Produce (fruit, veg. etc) - details  

 
_______________________________________
_______________________________________ 
 
 
Thank you 
N.E.P.S Fundraising Committee 

javascript:void(0)

